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Attorneys Mara Cohara, Ally Cunningham and Matt Walker authored the article "Food Packaging Emerges

as PFAS Battleground" featured in Food Industry Executive. In the article, they discuss the move some

restaurants are making to phase out per- and polyfluoroalkyl substances (PFAS) from consumer packaging,

increased federal and state scrutiny of PFAS and what food supply companies can do.


